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To celebrate Book Week, we have run a few exciting activities to encourage the 2023 theme to Read, Grow and In-

spire. This has included members of our community popping up in class, reading pre-recorded versions of their fa-

vourite shortlisted story. The week culminated with a ‘Reading on the Deck’ session today where students, staff and 

families engaged in some Book Week magic.   

Alessandro Gisotti (2020) explains how human beings are natural storytellers and simple narratives have been de-

veloped over time to help us grow and develop in our understanding of the world. This mode of communication is 

evident right back to the writing of Genesis, where Pope Francis (2014) suggests God revealed himself as both crea-

tor and narrator.  

On Tuesday, 5T introduced a lovely Junior Fiction story, as part of their Courtyard Prayer which captured the Book 

Week theme beautifully. ‘God’s Dream’ was written by Archbishop Desmond Tutu (2008) who was awarded the No-

bel Peace Prize in 1984 for his lifelong dedication to bring equality, justice and peace to his native country of South 

Africa. The students then wove into Thursday’s prayer some notable classics and their moral messages. This includ-

ed ‘the moment you doubt whether you fly, you cease forever to be able to dot it’ from Peter Pan, written by J.M. Bar-

rie. Allan Williams from the Bundaberg Lions Club made a special book donation, at the beginning of Reading on the 

Deck. It was written about our own local boy ‘Bert Hinkler’ who also shared a dream to fly, inspired on the banks of 

the Burnett River and written and illustrated by Bundaberg’s own Elaine Lyons.  

We certainly have read a lot this week, but also found time to grow and be inspired on the sporting field as well. Our 

St. Patrick’s cricketers shone at the Queensland Cricket Cup played yesterday. The boys made the final and the girls 

took out the championship, bringing home an impressive trophy for their efforts. This achievement resulted in our 

girls featuring in a Channel 7 news story, alongside our very own ‘Old Girl’ Lucy Hamilton. Lucy continues to fly and 

inspire, as her National Cricket League career continues to unfold, taking her as far as South Africa earlier this year. 

A big thank you to Jo Driver, Cristian Zandona and Grace Whaleboat who supported our students to attend this event.  

A big THANK YOU to anyone who was able to come and support our ‘Reading on the Deck’ today. The vibe was won-

derful to witness and it was lovely to see students out in the sunshine, enjoying literature, at its best! The well-earned 

sausage sizzle was also well-received! A happy end to Book Week! 



FATHER’S DAY LITURGY—SAVE THE DATE 

ST JOSEPH’S KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS  



SPORTS NEWS 

Congratulations, Sophie Aitkenhead!   
 

Sophie was a member of the successful U12 Queensland School 

Sport Hockey team winning Gold at the recent Australian champi-

onships held in Hobart.  Queensland was undefeated throughout 

the event.  What a proud moment for Sophie to be awarded a Gold 

medal as well as being acknowledged as the overall highest goal 

scorer in the competition.   
 

A photograph of Sophie in her Queensland uniform will be dis-

played on the honour wall in the Library. Interestingly…her mother, 

Liza and brother, Sam are also featured on this honour wall as rep-

resentatives of Queensland in the sport of hockey during their time 

at our school. 

WIDE BAY SPORT TRIATHLON/AQUATHLON 

For students interested in trialling for the Wide Bay School Sport Triathlon/aquathlon team,  please access all 

event information (including schedule, prices, distances, ages, location and Course Map, Entry Registration) on 

Hervey Bay Triathlon website.  www.herveybaytriclub.org.au/copy-of-events-calendar 

State Honours Ensemble Program is an educational program for 

music students that helps extend and encourage their pursuit of 

musical excellence. Queensland Conservatorium Griffith Univer-

sity’s State Honours Ensemble Program has grown from relative-

ly modest beginnings in 2001. SHEP is now a firmly established 

aspect of music learning in Queensland, bringing together young 

people from all over the State, in regional centres and Brisbane 

to share their passion for making music. 

 

Queensland Conservatorium Griffith University provides four pro-

grams in Brisbane and eleven regional programs. 

 

We are thrilled to let you know that two of our students, Vivienne 

and Natalie were accepted into the SHEP program which was 

held on 28-30th July.  Both Natalie and Vivienne had a wonderful 

weekend playing alongside students from the region under the 

baton of world-renowned pedagogue Loreta Fin culminating in a 

concert at the conclusion of the program. 

MUSIC NEWS 

https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/LUOlCRON5qHQlwB9TNWueY?domain=herveybaytriclub.org.au


TERM THREE PLANNER 

WEEK 8 Week 28th August - 1st September     

Monday Parish Mass 9:00am Year 6 & Prep 

Monday - Wednesday Year 5 Camp - Chaverim All Day Year 5 

Tuesday - Wednesday Courtyard Prayer  8.40am 6S 

Thursday Father's Day Liturgy 9:00am Year 3 

Friday PUPIL FREE DAY 

WEEK 9 Week 4th September - 8th September     

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer  8.40am 6M 

WEEK 10 Week 11th September - 15th September     

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer  8.40am 5G 

Wednesday - Friday Year 6 Camp - Hervey Bay All Day Year 6 

    

2023 TERM 4 DATES  

TERM 4 Tuesday 3 October - Friday 1 December 

2023 SPORTS DATE CLAIMERS 

TERM 4 Years 3-6 Senior Swimming Carnival  24-Nov BSA 

Vacant Position 2024  

The Catholic Parish of Bundaberg is recruiting for a Liturgy/Music/Sacraments/

R.C.I.A. Coordinator. The position provides support to the Parish Priests in the 

liturgical, music, sacramental, evangelising life of the Parish by ensuring that the 

needs of the community in these four areas are met through careful planning 

and administration. The position is full time and would be suitable for someone 

with experience in liturgical/music/sacramental/R.C.I.A. ministry and/or educa-

tion, particularly in areas concerned with developing and strengthening the faith 

and spirituality of people in our Catholic community. 

 

CATHOLIC PARISH JOB VACANCY 
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